
05/08/20 

Q50 Sergeant Examination Update #3 

The Department of Human Resources (DHR) Public Safety Team has postponed the Q50 Sergeant 
promotional testing for the San Francisco Police Department due to the current Shelter in Place 
Order for San Francisco. 

DHR will notify the candidates directly with any updates including the new testing dates. 

Any specific questions about the Q50 Sergeant promotional examination may be directed to 
the DHR Public Safety Team at DHR-publicsaftey(sfgov.org. 

WILLIAM SCOTT 
Chief of Police 

Any questions regarding this policy should be made to sfpd writtendirectives(à,sf,ov. or who 
will provide additional guidance about the directive. 
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